
Dates for your Diary 

29th Jan Y6 Height and Weight National Checks  

30th Jan Y6 Height and Weight National Checks  

30th Jan UKS2 Film Night  

2nd Feb Y5 Planetarium Workshop - in school 

5th Feb 
Non Uniform Day: Children’s Mental 
Health - Voluntary Donation for 
Place2Be (ParentPay) 

7th Feb Young Voices Concert 

8th Feb 
Y1 Mountain Explorer Visitor & Y5 
Mountain Rescue Visitor 

9th Feb Parent Voice Group Meeting - 9am 

9th Feb 
World Book Day Costume Sale - 3:15pm 
to 4pm 

12th Feb 
Wear Purple - Epilepsy Awareness 
Raising Day 

14th Feb Y2 Visit to Manchester Airport 

16th Feb School closes for half term 

26th Feb School Re-opens 

Friday 26th January 

Online Safety - App information.  
There are 21 pages on our Online Safety Hub with key 
information about a whole host of apps and games. 
Please click on the link below. 
https://broadoak.onlinesafetyhub.uk/parent/app-
reviews 
We know the digital landscape rapidly changes, so if 
an app or game isn't listed on there and you wish to 
know more, you can request an app review and the 
experts at Smoothwall will research, write it and post 
on our Online Safety Hub.  

World Book Day (WBD) Costume Donations 
Friendly reminder: Outgrown World Book Day 
Costumes can be donated to school to support our 
World Book Day Costume Sale.  

PTA UKS2 Film Night 
Friendly reminder, next Tuesday we will be holding our UKS2 
film night.  Tickets are bookable via ParentPay at a cost of 
£5.  Ticket price includes food and drink therefore the 
children will not require any spending money for the 
evening.  Could we also ask that the children do not bring 
mobile phones as staff will be available to contact parents if 
required.  As previously shared, the children are welcome to 
come in PJs and bring cushions, blankets etc along.   

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Aspirations Week (04.03.24—08.03.24) 
Last week we shared the details of our up and 
coming Aspirations week.   If you or you know of 
someone who would be willing to come into 
school and share their career experiences with the 
children, please email Miss Fairhurst directly: 
hannah.fairhurst@salford.gov.uk  We would love 
to welcome back any previous volunteers and any 
new volunteers too.  Please do not be nervous 
about volunteering, as all the sessions will be 
supported by the class teacher.  We look forward 
to hearing from you.  

Broadoak Backpack Character Value of the Fortnight: 

Acceptance 

Parent Voice Group Meeting 
On Friday 9th February we will be holding our 
Parent Voice Group meeting.  The meeting will be 
held at 9am and we look forward to seeing our 
representatives there. 

Appeal for Spare Clothes - EYFS / KS1 
There are times in school when children require a 
change of clothing, including underwear.  
Donations of outgrown underwear suitable for 
children aged between 3 and 8 years old would be 
very much welcomed.  Thank you in advance for 
any donations provided. 

Children’s Mental Health Week 
Children’s Mental Health Week 2024 will take place from 5th 
to 11th February. Now in its 10th year, the event, launched 
by Place2Be, aims to empower, equip and give a voice to 
every child in the UK. In school, the children will be 
deepening their understanding on personal wellbeing and its 
importance.   
As parents may be aware, Tracey Summerlin, our Place2Be 
Practitioner joined the school at the start of the last 
academic year.  She has done an amazing job working with 
and supporting classes, groups and individual children 
during her time at Broadoak.  In order to support the 
charity, we will be holding a non uniform day on Monday 
5th February.  Voluntary donations can be made to the 
charity via ParentPay.  An update of the amount raised will 
be shared in a future newsletter. 

 
 

EdStart Holiday Club – February Half Term 2024 
EdStart Sports Coaching is offering a Holiday Club (for boys & 
girls aged 5 - 12 years):  
• James Brindley Community Primary School - Mon 19th 

Feb – Fri 23rd Feb 2024 
The cost is £18.50 per child, per day (childcare vouchers not 
accepted).  Bookings can be made by following the link 
below:  

https://www.edstart.org.uk/franchise-areas/salford 
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